November 27, 2023

Commissioner Jeanne Lambrew
Department of Health and Human Services

State of Maine

Commissioner Lambrew,

This letter is to notify you that due to personal reasons, | am submitting my resignation as Director of
the Office of Child and Family Services, effective immediately. It has been an honor to serve the State of
Maine for these last nearly five years and | thank you for the opportunity to lead this dedicated and
skilled team devoted to the health and well-being of Maine children and families. )

| wish the Department all the best in continuing this critical work.

Regards,

kil [«»7

Todd A. Landry



